
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

Office of the Secretary 

June 27, 2022 

The Bhartiya tv 
thebhartiyatv@gmail.com 

Re:  In the Matter of Health Research Laboratories, LLC, et al., FTC Dkt. No. 9397  

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Thank you for commenting on the Federal Trade Commission’s proposed consent 
agreement in the above-referenced proceeding.  The Commission has considered your comment 
and placed it on the public record pursuant to Rule 4.9(b)(6)(ii) of the Commission’s Rules of 
Practice, 16 C.F.R. § 4.9(b)(6)(ii).  

In your comment, you indicate agreement with the consent agreement and stated “yes we 
need to focus on health.”  You do not propose any revisions to the consent agreement.  
Therefore, after considering your comment, the Commission has determined that the relief set 
forth in the consent agreement is appropriate and sufficient to remedy the violations alleged in 
the complaint.  Specifically, the proposed Order in the consent agreement prohibits Respondents 
from selling or a
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